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SPRINKLER HOLDS FIRE BACK AT MORGAN RUN RESORT 
 

RANCHO SANTA FE, Calif. — On Tuesday, September 12, 2017, at 2:23 pm, firefighters from the 

Rancho Santa Fe Fire Protection District, Del Mar Fire Department, Encinitas Fire Department, and Solana 

Beach Fire Department responded to the report of a commercial fire in the 5000 block of Cancha de 

Golf. When they arrived on scene, firefighters found a single-story hotel structure with light smoke 

showing. Firefighters quickly located the fire in a storage area of the building. One sprinkler head had 

activated and was keeping the fire from spreading. Firefighters quickly extinguished the flames. They 

remained on scene for approximately 40 minutes to ensure the fire was out and clean up. Everyone that 

was in the building at the time was able to safely evacuate and no injuries were reported. The cause is 

under investigation. 

The mission of the Rancho Santa Fe Fire Protection District is “To serve the public through the 

protection of life, environment and property from fire and other emergencies through prevention, 

preparedness, education, and response.” Formed in 1946, the Fire District now spans approximately 50-

square miles and protects over 32,000 citizens. The Fire District currently operates out of six fire stations 

and serves the communities within and surrounding Rancho Santa Fe, Fairbanks Ranch, 4S-Ranch, Elfin 

Forest, and Harmony Grove. 
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